
SLIC Food Show Dates to
RememberOn January 16th a few of us

attended the SLIC Food Show
in Pleasanton. We attended a
short meeting in the morning
and then walked the many rows
of vendors and tasted some new
products. 

We came home with a lot of
samples which we shared with
our sites.  It’s always exciting to
see what’s new and see people
from the industry. Attending the
show is a great learning
opportunity for our staff. They
gain a better understanding of
how the co-op is run and all the
products available.

Feb 10 - Lincoln’s Birthday
Feb 14 - Valentine’s Day 
Feb 17 - President’s Day
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Andrea Streeter - Feb 6

Athena Holling - Feb 15

Today’s
Funnies

Why did the banana go to
the doctor?

Because he wasn’t peeling
well


